
To Licensing at Brent Council

10 July 2021

I want to put in a formal objection to the licensing department against an application for an 
adult gaming centre licence premises at 574 High Road Wembley.

We experience problems along the High Road which this will worsen. People already hang 
around the area at ail times. In the evenings they are close to businesses that are open late 
as I understand this business wants to.

They are disorderly and put off regular visitors to businesses. We don’t want any more 
businesses that cause this kind of problem in Wembley.

We would ask the council to call a halt to businesses including this that will cause more anti-
social behaviour and disorder and more problems on the High Road.

Thank you

Signed

 



We authorise Knights solicitors of Two St Peter's Square, Manchester M2 3AA to represent us in 

objecting to the application for a Gambling Act licence by Chongie Entertainment Ltd at 574 High 

Road Wembley.

We acknowledge that we will not be responsible for that firms fees or any other costs arising.

Address


